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 What When 

Fun Sock—Pie Day Friday 14th June 

School Council meeting Wednesday 19th June—7.30am 

Grade 3/4 choir—Eisteddfod Thursday 20th June 

Grade 5 & 6 sport practice Friday 21st June 

Prep/1/2 excursion—Eco Village Thursday 27th June 

Last day Term 2—2.15pm dismissal Friday 28th June 

“Every Day Counts” 
If your child is absent from school we must have a note, phone call or you can 

also enter the reason directly onto COMPASS to explain the  
absence. This is required by the Department for our records. 

Assembly this week will be run by Gr 4/5 

Contact School Council: rceps.schoolcouncil@gmail.com 

Enrol Now 
Enrolments are now being taken for 2025. If you have a child (or know of someone 
who does) who will be starting school in 2025, enrolments are now being taken. 
We are looking to have a good idea of students numbers of 2025 by the end of this 
term.  

Please collect an enrolment form from the school office.  
 
We are more than happy to offer individual tours of our school. If you know     
someone who would like to tour our school, please ask them to ring the school and 
we will find a time that works.  
 

Enrolments are now being    
taken for 2025 

Individual guided tours of our 
school are available 

Hard Copy Of Mid Year Reports 
A note was sent home with all students asking if   
parents would like a hard copy of their child’s mid 
year report. We are trying to reduce the number of 
reports we print as the reports will be live on  
COMPASS. 
If you would like a hard copy, please fill out and  
return the form to school no later than Friday 21st 
June. 
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Please Support Grade 4/5 Maths 
In the coming week or so, the students in Grade 4/5 will be asking our community for some help with 
their maths. 
The students are beginning an investigation into the diversity of our school community. They will    
investigate how many different cultures and family ethnic backgrounds make up our community. At 
the moment, they are working out what type of questions they need to ask to find the information 
they are looking for.  
So, when a note/letter comes home from the Grade 4/5 class asking for information about the       
background of your family, please complete it to support their learning. 
Once the data has been collated, the students will be using the information to draw more attention to 
our diversity and celebrate our differences. They are not quite sure how this will happen yet as they 
are spending their time with the question development. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Fun Sock—Pie Day—Tomorrow 
The Junior School Council are holding a Fun Sock and Pie Day on Friday 14th June. Students are    
invited to wear casual dress, but with a focus on some fun socks.   
 
The JSC will put the pie orders together on the day 
and hand them out to the students.  
 
Orders have already been placed with the bakery. 
No late orders will be accepted!! 
 
Normal bakery orders will not be available            
tomorrow. The pie orders have taken the place of 
the normal bakery orders for this week. 



 

School Uniforms 
Winter is creeping up and the cold mornings are upon us. Jumper weather 
is here. 
At the moment we are seeing a number of students wearing  non-school 
uniform jumpers to school. These jumpers are not part of our uniform. 
Parents, we have school jumpers for sale in the office. Please come in and 
we can help you to make a purchase.. 
Being in school uniform is an important part of being at school. Feeling 
connected to your school is also very important and uniforms help to build 
this connection. 
 
Also, we are finding a number of school uniform items unnamed. This 
makes it very difficult to find the owners. Parents, please ensure all items of 
clothing are correctly and clearly named.  
 
 
 
We also have school beanies for sale ($14) to keep ears warm on those 
cold winter mornings.  

 

 



 
 
 
 
 

                                                                         
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Out Of School Hours Care 
Good afternoon Families, 
We have had another great week at After School Care. This week the Children enjoyed some play 
time outside. We have had a lot of children showing me tricks they can do on the spiderweb 
(hanging upside down, touching the shade sails or enjoying themselves playing a colour tag game). 
This weeks Theme on Wednesday was “ Basketball calls”.  Harry T showed initiative by volunteering to 
hide our basketball themed scavenger hunt items to ensure that his peers would have fun trying to 
find them. 
We also had a short Basketball game and learned some new Basketball tricks. Inside activities for this 
theme were created by Jayden N. Those activities ranged from Basketball colouring ins to Hama 
beads creations, Basketball Bingo as well as a Basketball Memory game. 
Our program reflects the children’s personal interests, and it is fantastic to see them excited about  
being involved in the planning. As the days are getting colder, our outside time will be a bit limited 
and more inside activities will be planned. 
Stay tuned for our next theme next Wednesday 19

th
 of June. A Theme that was also requested by one 

of our attending students (Thomas S. ) : “ Bring the Dinosaurs to life”. 
Please be advised that we will have a visit from our regulatory authority / Department of Education 
next Monday 17

th
 of June where we will be able to show off all the great things we do at After School 

Care. Should you have any questions regarding this visit, please feel free to contact myself. 
Thank you, Alina 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


